
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Wolf, Anneawolf@aging.sc.gov
CC: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 12/14/2017 12:54:53 PM

Subject: Re: VA

​Thanks


From: Wolf, Anne 
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 8:23 AM
 
To: Danny Varat
 
Cc: Broome, Darryl; Catherine McNicoll
 
Subject: FW: VA 
 
Danny,
This is the survey referenced in the letter.

From: Connie Munn [mailto:cmunn@slcog.org] 
 
Sent: Thursday, November 30, 2017 1:10 PM
 
To: Broome, Darryl 
Cc: Wolf, Anne 
Subject: FW: VA
 
Importance: High
 
Darryl,
 
I spoke with Gladene and Daniel yesterday and they have spoken with most of the veterans and recorded the 
comments on the attached spreadsheet. As always, we are happy to help any way we can.
 
Thank you for your efforts and advocacy on behalf of our veterans!
Connie
 
Connie Munn, MSW
Director, Health & Human Services & Area Agency on Aging
Santee-Lynches Regional Council of Governments
803.774.1376
cmunn@slcog.org
Website: www.SanteeLynchesCOG.org 
 

 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This electronic email may contain information that is privileged, confidential, and/or otherwise protected from disclosure to 
anyone other than its intended recipient(s). Any dissemination or use of this electronic mail or its contents by persons other than the intended recipient(s) is 
strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify the sender immediately by reply email so that we may correct our internal 
records. Please then delete the original message.
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From: Broome, Darryl [mailto:dbroome@aging.sc.gov] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:29 PM
 
To: Connie Munn <cmunn@slcog.org>; twomack@scacog.org; Wolf, Anne <awolf@aging.sc.gov>
 
Cc: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>; Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: VA
 
Hey Guys
 
Sorry so late but I just got off a lengthy call concerning the VA program. I will go into more detail later. 
 

I know that there are many guestions still unanswered. I hope many of those will be answered by Friday. 
 

If you have any calls from Veterans or anyone assisting those Veterans, please send me their contact info as quickly as 
possible. If you know of any Veterans that have concerns or issues, please send me their contact info also. 
 

Thank you for all you do. Our Seniors are blessed to have each of you. I am sure we will talk soon and we will keep 
you updated as we receive information. 
 

Thanks so much. 
 

Darryl
 

Sent using OWA for iPhone
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